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Subject: RE: registration as a promoter
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Kia ora Jim
We have received your application to register as a promoter for the 2023 General Election. We will be in touch with
you once we have processed your application.
Ngā mihi
Legal & Policy | Electoral Commission | Te Kaitiaki Take Kōwhiri
PO Box 3220 | Level 10, 34-42 Manners Street | Wellington | vote.nz | elections.nz

From: Jim Grenon 
Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2023 9:08 PM
To: L & P Enquiries 
Subject: registration as a promoter
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Kia ora Jim
Please find attached a letter on behalf of the Electoral Commission confirming your registration as a
third party promoter in the 2023 General Election.
We have provided the Third Party Handbook for the 2023 General Election, which outlines the role of
the Electoral Commission, your obligations as a third party promoter, and the rules around advertising
and returns. It can also be found on our website.
Let me know if you need any further information.
Ngā mihi
Zara
Zara  | Advisor Legal
Electoral Commission – Te Kaitiaki Take Kōwhiri
PO Box 3220 | Level 10, 34-42 Manners Street, Wellington
vote.nz | elections.nz

From: Jim Grenon 
Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2023 9:08 PM
To: L & P Enquiries 
Subject: registration as a promoter
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24 August 2023  
 
 
Jim Grenon  
10 Gibbons Rd 
Takapuna 
Auckland  
 
By email to: jim.grenon@icloud.com 

 
 
Tēnā koe Jim 
 
REGISTRATION AS A PROMOTER FOR THE 2023 GENERAL ELECTION 
 
Thank you for your application, which we received on 21 August 2023, to register as a promoter on 
the Register of Promoters for the 2023 General Election. 
 
The Electoral Commission has accepted the application and registered Jim Grenon on the Register of 
Promoters on 24 August 2023.  
 
The Register of Promoters for the 2023 General Election is available for public inspection on our 
website and lists the name of every registered promoter and the promoter’s contact details. 
 
Please note that you are required to notify the Commission of any change in your contact details as 
the applicant, or the promoter, or the names of the persons occupying positions comparable with that 
of a director within 10 working days of the change. 
 

You can find guidance on the rules for third party promoters and the Third Party Handbook for the 
2023 General Election here. 
 
The third party expenses form will also be available on the Commission’s website closer to the 
election. You will need to file a return of election expenses after the 2023 General Election if you spend 
more than $100,000 on election expenses during the regulated period (14 July – 13 October 2023). 
  
Ngā mihi 
 

 
 
Kristina Temel 
Manager Legal and Policy 
  
 




